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Dear Senators- Thank you for your service.  Please vote NO on this bill for Rank 

Choice Voting.  this is a terrible idea.  Our voting laws in Oregon are bad enough as it 

is and this only makes it worse.  We do not want to rank our choices.  We want to be 

able to vote for the ONE person that we want to represent us and this bill will take 

that right aways from us.  It will also make our election process even longer requiring 

more manpower than we use now.  I am a PCP in Washington County and I speak 

with a lot of people in my area.  Nobody that I've talked to supports this bill.   

Very Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 


